
 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the United Steelworkers continued to work with Solidarity Health network to find a 
dental and vision program for eligible retirees. This joint effort has produced a high quality, voluntary dental and vision 
plan. There will be a small increase of less than 4.5% for the 2024 year. 

This letter is a renewal notice for the plan year 2/1/2024-1/31/2025 

The plans will continue to be available to all eligible retirees are being offered through Delta Dental which has one of the 
largest Dental Provider networks in the country. The United Steelworkers custom designed a program that is both rich in 
benefits and cost effective through negotiations with Delta Dental. 

This plan will continue to be managed and administered by a separate entity through a Trust. This means that: 

• There will be separate Plan Administrator that will manage the Trust. 
 
• Questions and inquiries will go to the Plan Administrator. Please use the toll-free numbers provided for information 

on the plans. 
 

Below are the 2024 monthly rates: 

Delta Dental 
Plan 

2024 
Monthly 

Rates  

Add Vision 
2024 

Monthly 
Rates 

Retiree $42.76  Retiree $5.91 
Retiree and Spouse $88.02  Retiree and Spouse $11.49 
Retiree and Children $88.16  Retiree and Children $12.86 
Family $143.38  Family $18.57 

 

 
 

If you wish to cancel your coverage, please submit your cancellation in writing to: 

 info@steelretirees.com  

OR by mail to 

Steel Retirees Voluntary Benefits Trust 

4853 Galaxy Parkway, Suite K 

Cleveland, OH 44128 

We are pleased to bring this opportunity to you. If you have any questions on the plan, please call our Customer Care Center at 
1-866-634-9842. 

Sincerely, 

Steel Retirees Voluntary Benefits Trust 
 
 

“United Steelworkers  is not sponsoring this plan nor are they paying any portion of the premium” 


